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Mr. Chair, 

 

1. Thailand welcomes the report of the work of the International Law 

Commission (ILC) at its seventy-third session, and wishes to congratulate 

  -
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important topics on the basis of sufficient State practice. We will follow with interest 

the report of the Commission on the progress of the work undertaken both on these 

three new themes and on sea-level rise in relation to international law, to which we 

attach particular importance. 

 

11. Seventh, considering the extensive impacts of COVID-19 on livelihoods and 

economic well-being deeply felt in every corner of the globe as well as the critical 

importance of international investment on post COVID-19 recovery, Thailand 

believes it would be of much practical value if the Commission would embark its 

work on topics that will provide greater clarity on international law principles used 

in international investment agreements, in particular the fair and equitable treatment 

(FET) standard, which is already on the Commission’s long-term programme of 
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codification of international law, which in turn is key to justice, peace, security and 

friendly relations and cooperation among States. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Chair. 

 

********* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


